
Celebrate Earth Day
On April 28th we were able to come together and

safety celebrate our Earth! The students had a

wonderful time peddling the smoothie bike to make

nutritious blends, crafting wildflower seed bombs

to plant in the community, and direct seeding

sunflowers in the garden space. Now that spring is

upon us, we will be holding regular events in the

garden. Additionally, our Garden Club, open to

third, fourth, and fifth grade, will begin to meet

every Thursday at 3:30. Keep an eye out for more

information to be sent out on Remind!
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Check us out on Instagram @minerelementarygarden
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Whats Growing?

The garden is open Monday through Friday from 3:30 to dusk.
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